
 

To all Rousseau students and their families 

Please join us as we welcome a Telling Tales All-Star all the way from Nunavut 
 

Telling Tales Family Literacy Event  

with author Aviaq Johnston 

 
Wednesday, October 2, 6:30 p.m. 

(Doors open at 6 p.m.) 

Rousseau Elementary School Library 

 
This free event has been made possible with the generous support of the 

Rousseau Elementary School Council 
Light refreshments courtesy of Tim Hortons 

 

   
 
Aviaq Johnston is a young Inuk author from Igloolik, Nunavut. Her debut novel Those Who Run in the Sky 
was released in the spring of 2017. In 2014, she won first place in the Aboriginal Arts and Stories competition 
for her short story “Tarnikuluk,” which also earned her a Governor General’s History Award. Aviaq is a 
graduate of Nunavut Sivuniksavut, and she has a diploma in Social Service Work from Canadore College. 
Aviaq loves to travel and has lived in Australia and Vietnam. She spends most of her time reading, writing, 
studying, and procrastinating. She goes back and forth between Iqaluit, Nunavut, and Ottawa, Ontario.  

 
Telling Tales is a national organization that began in Hamilton. Now in its eleventh year, Telling Tales 

delivers outstanding literary programming for children and youth that raises awareness of theimportance 

of literacy in our communities. 

 
Sign up for our newsletter at www.TellingTales.org/Dragonfly-Monthly 

 

https://inhabitmedia.com/2017/02/13/those-who-run-in-the-sky/
http://www.tellingtales.org/Dragonfly-Monthly

